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February 15, 1995 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO. P-667-242-210 

Vincent B. Bernard 
GPM Gas Corporation 
4044 Penbrook 
Odessa, TX 79762 

RE: CONTAMINATED SOIL DISPOSAL 
HOBBS #1, HOBBS #3 AND HOBBS #5 COMPRESSOR STATIONS 
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO 

Dear Mr. Bernard: 

On December 7, 1994, the New Mexico O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n (OCD) 
received correspondence from ENRON Operations Company dated 
September 29, 1993 requesting t o dispose of contaminated s o i l s a t 
e i t h e r the C & C Landfarm or the OCD permitted landfarm a t ENRON's 
Hobbs Gas Plant. The contaminated s o i l s which are s t o c k p i l e d a t 
ENRON's Hobbs #1, Hobbs #3 and Hobbs #5 compressor s t a t i o n s were 
generated as a r e s u l t of remedial actions. Since GPM Gas 
Corporation i s c u r r e n t l y the owner of these f a c i l i t i e s , the OCD's 
response i s d i r e c t e d t o GPM. 

The above referenced disposal request i s approved under the 
f o l l o w i n g c o n d i t i o n s : 

1. GPM w i l l analyze the s o i l s from each s t a t i o n f o r TCLP 
c h l o r i n a t e d organics. 

2. The r e s u l t s of the TCLP c h l o r i n a t e d organics analysis w i l l be 
submitted t o the OCD f o r approval p r i o r t o disposal of the 
s o i l s . 

3. A l l o r i g i n a l documents w i l l be submitted t o the OCD Santa Fe 
O f f i c e w i t h copies provided t o the OCD Hobbs D i s t r i c t O f f i c e . 
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Please be advised t h a t OCD approval of does not reli e v e GPM of 
l i a b i l i t y should t h e i r operation r e s u l t i n actual p o l l u t i o n of 
surface or ground waters or the environment which may be actionable 
under other laws and/or regulations. In addition, OCD approval 
does not r e l i e v e GPM of r e s p o n s i b i l i t y f o r compliance with any 
other state, federal or local laws and/or regulations. 

I f you have any questions, please c a l l me at (505) 827-7154. 

Sincerely, /\ 

William C. Olson 
Hydrogeologist 
Environmental Bureau 

xc: OCD Hobbs D i s t r i c t Office 


